

Castle School

Josephine Butler Campus, Academy Road Ashington, Northumberland NE63 9FZ Telephone: 01670 844322 admin.cs@castle.ncea.org.uk

Principal: Mrs S Wild

24 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Harvest Festival

We will be holding two Harvest Festival Assemblies this year.

Secondary learners will celebrate on Monday 1 October 2018 followed by the Primary learners on Wednesday 3 October 2018. Any donations of non-perishable items (tins, packets etc) would be greatly appreciated and these will be given to the Wansbeck Food Bank to support their work.

The Food Bank would be particularly grateful for donations of small tubs of buttery spread, small blocks of cheese, long life milk, canned vegetables – particularly carrots and sweetcorn, canned rice pudding, packets of dried potato and small bars of chocolate. Please ensure your donations are within their use by date. They are also always glad to receive donations of toilet rolls, toothpaste, showergel and shampoo.

Many thanks for your support.

Sara Wild

<u>Principal – Castle School</u>



